
   
  
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 16/17: 475 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 09/12/16. 
 
I am pleased that we are now able to provide you with a response to your request as shown 
below.  
 
 
 
Response from Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust (NGH): 
 
1. How much money has the Trust spent on cyber security measures in the following 
financial years:  
The Trust does not record this information broken down to this level. Cyber security 
measures are always taken into account when maintaining or upgrading the Trust’s network 
infrastructure.  
 
2. How many cyber-attacks has the Trust experienced in the following financial years:  
2012 – 2016 to date - None 
 
3. How were each of these cyber threats dealt with? If this request exceeds the FOI 
cost limit, then please provide as much explanation as possible of how the Trust dealt with 
the most recent cyber threats. 
N/A 
 
4.       What was your Trust’s total spending budget for the following financial years:  
a.      2016-17  
b.      2015-16 
c.       2014-15 
d.      2013-14 
e.       2012-13 
 
Exemption under Section 21 – Information Accessible by Other Means 
The information you have requested is largely available publicly through other means on our 
web site at: 
http://www.northamptongeneral.nhs.uk/AboutUs/Documents-and-
publications.aspx#Annualreportsandaccounts 


